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South Beach / Rincon / Mission Bay 
Neighborhood Association Meeting 

 

MINUTES 2/11/13 6:00PM–7:00PM 

COMMUNITY ROOM  
HARBOR SERVICES BUILDING  

AT THE PIER 40 MARINA 

ATTENDEES 18 residents/attendees + 4 Officers + 3 Directors = 25 total 

NEXT MEETING: 3/11/13 - 6:00 – 7:00 PM  

TOPIC Caltrain Electrification / Partial Removal of Hwy 280 

 

 WELCOME / INTRODUCTIONS (Katy Liddell) 

 

 UPDATES / ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Katy reminded all of the March 20th meeting at The Infinity with our new Southern 

Station Police Captain Mike Redmond.  Topic will be Homelessness.  She also 

announced that our annual NA Elections will be held at our March meeting.  Any 

interested candidates should step forward.  Bruce Agid and Shelley Carroll were 

selected for the Nominating Committee in preparation for the elections. 

 Gary reminded all of our NA Yahoo Group (and to speak to him if you wish to be 

added).  “Victims” are needed for Tuesday night’s NERT Graduation class.  And 

there is another 2-hour workshop on Emergency Preparedness scheduled for 

Thursday 2/21 at the Fire Station at 19th/Folsom Streets. 

 Alice reminded all that’s it is time for ‘dues’ (which are completely optional). 

 

 GILLIAN GILLETT / CALTRAIN ELECTRIFICATION 

 Gillian Gillett, Director of Transportation Policy – Office of the Mayor spoke about 

the Caltrain Electrification Project where trains will be switching from diesel to 

electric.  This will result in more frequent trains during peak hours by 2019.  The 

project is still many years away as it is not fully funded.    A public scoping meeting 

is scheduled for Thursday March 7th from 6p-8p at SF City Hall, Board of 

Supervisors Chambers.  Followed by Q&A.   

 

 GREG RIESSEN / HWY 280 

 Greg Riessen of the SF Planning Dept gave a presentation on the Hwy 280 project:  

existing conditions and options for traffic flow and what routes the new High Speed 

Rail can take to get into the city and reach the Transbay Transit Center.  The 

leading proposal is to remove a portion of Hwy 280, making Mariposa the last exit.  

This would result in a large boulevard that would connect to King St.  Followed by 

Q&A. 

 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 Hank Wilson of SFPark spoke briefly about the upcoming parking meter changes 

near AT&T Park.  Beginning March 4th, “special events parking rates” will be in 

place during a game or other event which will be higher than standard rates.  All 

meters will be enforced until 10pm.  Hank will send more info shortly. 

   

 NEXT MEETING 

 Our next meeting will be Monday, March 11th.  Topic TBA. 
 


